
CITY OF MAUSTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
ZONING TEXT AMENDMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Plan Commission of 
the City of Mauston on March 27, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. or soon thereafter as the matter may 
be heard in the Council Chambers, City Administration Offices, 303 Mansion Street, 
Mauston, WI for the purpose of hearing all interested parties, their attorneys or agents 
with respect to a proposed zoning text amendment to the City of Mauston Zoning 
Ordinance Sec. 114-46, Sec.114-124, and Sec. 114-16 to allow for zero lot line 
development in several zoning districts. 
 
 
The City of Mauston will attempt to accommodate anyone with special needs if requests 
are made a sufficient time in advance.  The City Clerk can be reached at: 608-847-6676. 
 
 
Dated this 28th day of February 2024. 
 
 
 
Allison Schwark 
Zoning Administrator 
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